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Nelson Class — Spring 2 Newsletter

Welcome back to school! This term is going to fly by and I'm sure if we all work hard, we will be
rewarded with chocolate! Easter is most certainly my favourite time of the year! This term, we are
learning about maps in Geography, plants in Science and we have a really beautiful story to look
forward to in our English lessons. It’s a short term, but it’s going to be a fun one!

From Mrs. Neale.

Wellington Boots

A reminder to please make sure your child has a pair of wellington boots in school for playtimes and
outdoor activities. The school field is open again for the children to play on, but wellington boots will
still be essential footwear this term, especially after all of the rain we have had recently!

PE Days
Our PE days continue to be on Wednesday and Thursday.

Please ensure your child has their sports kits with them on these days. We do not have a lot of spare
kit in school to offer children who forget theirs. Thank you.

Seesaw and Quizlet

We will continue to use our Seesaw portal for homework and other class notices. The children will
have spelling quizzes once a week — all of the spellings to be learned will be published on Seesaw.

| will continue to update our Quizlet portal as well — you all know that | love flashcards! If you can,
please sign up to Quizlet and join our class — the invitation link to Nelson Class is
https://quizlet.com/join/bQDAy8H7N

It would be great to see the children using this platform as a means to review their knowledge. Thank
you.

Reading Books

The children need to bring their reading books in every day this term please. We hear children read
every day — but only those who have their book and reading record with them.

Reading records are checked every Monday, Wednesday and Friday and books will be changed on
these days as well. On Thursdays, our Reading Challenge wallchart is updated so we can see who will
be getting a certificate in the next Celebration Assembly.

Please ensure your child brings in their reading book and reading record every day!

Thank you.
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